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COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 
  
Work Session    May 18, 2016     5:30 
p.m. 
 
A Work Session meeting of the City Council of the City of 
Gillette, County of Campbell, State of Wyoming, was held on 
Tuesday the 18th day of May 2016, in the third floor conference 
room of City Hall, pursuant to due notice and call. The 
Presiding Officer called the meeting to order and upon roll call 
the following were found to be present: 
 
Council Members present: Billy Montgomery, Dan Barks, Tim 
Carsrud, Ted Jerred, Robin Kuntz, Kevin McGrath, and Mayor Louise 
Carter-King. 
 
Staff present: J. Carter Napier, City Administrator; Charlie 
Anderson, City Attorney; Patrick Davidson, Assistant City 
Attorney; Tom Pitlick, Finance Director; Sherrie Palmer, 
Financial Analyst/ Accountant; Jennifer Richert, Financial 
Analyst/Accountant; Brent Wasson, Lieutenant; Chuck Deaton, 
Lieutenant; Geno Palazzari, Communications Manager; Patti 
Davidsmeier, Community & Gov’t Relations Manager; and Karlene 
Abelseth, City Clerk. 
 
Warm Up Items 
 
Mayor Carter-King announced that this will be News Record 
Reporter Scott Hanson’s last meeting as he has taken a job in 
Colorado.  
 
Gillette Gun Club Funding Request 
 
Tracy Shaw, representing the Gillette Gun Club, requested 
funding for safety improvements and ADA compliancy. She provided 
information regarding the Club’s primary and secondary needs.  
 
Council Budget Workshop #3 
 
Administration, Human Resources, City Attorney, Development 
Services, Administrative Services, and Police gave an overview 
of their respective budgets and reductions for FY 2016-17. 
 
After the presentations, general discussion took place. City 
Administrator Napier concluded the budget session by informing 
Council of the upcoming public hearing for the first reading of 
the Budget Ordinance.  Mr. Napier asked Council to provide staff 
with input, or changes that they would like to see prior to the 
upcoming budget approval process.   
 
Adjournment 
 
There being no further business to come before the Council, the 
Work Session meeting was adjourned at 8:22 p.m. 
 
 

_______________________________________ 
   Mayor Louise Carter-King  

 
SEAL: 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
____________________________________ 
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Karlene Abelseth, City Clerk 
 
Publication Date: May 23, 2016 


